
It has been reported that a section of the Jesus Is Alive Ministries Building, a

church belonging to Pastor Margaret Wanjiru, has been demolished by

government operatives. Pastor Wanjiru has accused the government of

acting irresponsibly, and stated that the government should not demolish

places of worship. 

We wish to clarify that the State does not owe any special treatment to

Pastor Wanjiru solely because of her position as a religious leader. The

Kenyan Constitution mandates that the religious majority should not receive

preferential treatment. If Pastor Wanjiru has violated any laws, the legal

process should proceed as normal.
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STATE DOES NOT OWE PASTOR MARGARET
WANJIRU SPECIAL TREATMENT 

Sincerely,

Harrison Mumia
President, Atheists In Kenya Society


